
The Career Services Office of Southwestern Law School invites you to its 
2019 Fall Law Firm Reception on Thursday, October 10th, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

The Fall Law Firm Reception is a recruitment event specifically designed for small and 
mid-size law firms interested in hiring students and recent grads for law clerk positions 
in the Spring and Summer 2020. 

Come enjoy a light dinner and refreshments while you meet eligible candidates and 
mingle with colleagues! 

n There is no participation fee, and parking is complimentary.

n Please dress in business attire.

n The event is in the form of mini-interviews that take place on the spot and are 
approximately seven minutes in length. Mini-interviews serve as a gateway to 
a more traditional interview that may result in hiring the candidate.

n Each employer representative will have a designated table and signage in the 
ballroom of our Bullocks Wilshire Building.

n Candidates will have the opportunity to visit your table and present their 
resumes.

Employers 
RSVP Here

SOUTHWESTERN LAW SCHOOL 
L O S  A N G E L E S

Career Services Office

Students 
RSVP Here

http://law-southwestern-csm.symplicity.com/surveys/2019FallLawFirmReception
https://law-southwestern-csm.symplicity.com/students/index.php?mode=form&id=d5996b363e7bd66c5645ca7dd254bedf&s=event&ss=ws



